
June 6,, 1971 

Dear Jerry.•  

Sorry that I could not reach you.. I did get the message 
to call, but came home after midnight that night, and 
then overslept the next morning so that I did not get 

to call until noon our time. I tried during the after-
noon but did not find you home. Then I had trouble with 

busy signals the next night. My main problem is that 
I have been quite busy and so can't always call when 

you might be home. 

I will be in San Francisco from Friday June 18th until 
at least the next weekend, and maybb dor two weeks. 

Enclosed are some items relating to the Lykken case. 

Lykken is now suing those who violated his rights 
and arrested him, and his side is claiming a conspiracy 

involving the police and others. 

Enclosed are recent letters to Harold and Paul Hoch. 
I trust this letter will find you in good health and 
spirits. Things have been good with me except that 
I've been busy. 

If you decide that you can work one more woman into 
your complicated romantic life, my friend's (Willa 
Weiner) sister is Margery Weiner, 523 E. 14th Street, 

NY OR3-6202. It would be pretty awkward, but you 
could mention that you are a friend of mine and I am 
a friend of Willa's. She's in Brooklyn Law School 
so it might be worth a coffee date to get some of 
the lowdown on Law School, But, I have no expectations. 

Sounds like all kinds of people are getting together 
this summer, I wish that I could make it East but it 
looks out of the question. Hopefully in the future 
I will be able to better manage vacations, 

Well, I'd better go now. Take it easy. 

PS: In the Lykken 
affair, Doug 

Heidenreich, the Law 
School Dean, is one 
of the people I have converted thro gh assassination talk. 

He has Blackmun and Burger on his board too. I'll give 

them another dose June 17 when I address the bar assoc. 


